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April 01, 2020 
 
 

SUPREME COURT OF BELIZE 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

GENERAL REGISTRY – COVID-19 OPENING HOURS 

 

IN LIGHT OF THE DEVELOPMENTS WITH REGARDS TO COVID-19, 

INCLUDING THE RECENT DECLARATION OF A STATE OF EMERGENCY, 

THE GENERAL PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED OF THE FOLLOWING FOR 

THE PERIOD APRIL 02, 2020 TO APRIL 30, 2020. 

 

 

1. OPENING HOURS - MAIN OFFICE   

9:00 A.M. TO 2:00 P.M., MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

 

2. OPENING HOURS - CASHIER    

9:00 A.M. TO 1:00 P.M. MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

 

3. CORRESPONDENCE CAN BE SENT BY EMAIL TO  

info@belizejudiciary.org  

 

4. DROP BOX FOR DOCUMENTS IS AVAILABLE AT THE ENTRANCE 

OF THE MAIN OFFICE DURING OPENING HOURS. 

 

 

 

ANY QUERIES/CONCERNS MAY BE ADDRESSED BY EMAIL TO: 

info@belizejudiciary.org  OR BY CONTACTING US AT 227-7377 DURING 

THE ADJUSTED OPENING HOURS. 

 

 

 

 

 

MS. PATRICIA ARANA 

REGISTRAR GENERAL (Ag.) 
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